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É DEPARTMENT OF

PENSIONS AND NATIONAL HEALTHM.

OFFICE OF THE MINISTER
CANADA OTTAWA

19th August, 1930.

PERSONAL

My dear Sir Arthur,-

I wish to thank you for your letter of the 18th 
of August, with your kind congratulations and tes u 
wishes on my appointment to the Department of Pensions 
and National Health.

I am very pleased to have your kind support 
in undertaking what is very evidently an arduous task. 
The work is abundant and, as you fully appreciate, 
the uen art ment cannot he standardized and stabilxze-. 
like other Departments hut must he subject to change 
from time to time as conditions and our views make 
what I think are advances.

I

Will you please accept my grateful thanks
and, believe me,

Yours very sincerely,

3ir Arthur Currie, 
President,

McGill University,
Montreal, P. Q,.

WÊBSUÈSffîI
'


